
OUR OTIS PROGRAMME (ON TIME, IN SCHOOL) IS DESIGNED TO PROMOTE
THE IMPORTANCE OF ATTENDANCE.

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK
EYFS + KS1 WINNERS = YEAR 2= 100%

KS2 WINNERS = YEAR 6 = 100%

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR ATTENDANCE WINNERS THIS WEEK

School
Dear all

Moments Matter, Attendance Counts 

It was lovely to welcome all the children back this week we have been impressed by the exemplary
behaviour demonstrated by the children. Each and every one of them should be commended for

their respectful and responsible conduct.
 

In addition, we had the pleasure of welcoming Rocksteady to the school this week. It was
heartwarming to witness the children's enthusiasm during the visit, and we are thrilled by the

musical talents and passion they showcased.

Year 4 pupils enjoyed their first swimming lesson this week. The children had a great time in the
pool and showed enthusiasm for learning this new skill. We are looking forward to the upcoming

swimming lessons and seeing the progress they will make.
 

 Keep an eye out on dates for your diary 



School
Dates for your Diary

Dates for your Diary. There may be changes or additions to these dates, but we will 
endeavor to let you know with as much notice as possible.

Thursday 23rd January = Year 5 smoke tent Fire Service 
Monday 3rd February = Height and Weights for EYFS & Year 6. vision & Hearing for
EYFS
Friday 7th February = Buddy day = Parents will be invited to share a forest session
with their child. Times to follow.
Monday 10th-Friday 14th February = We are Healthy Week 
Monday 10th February = Learn together workshop sleep and screen time =
Booking forms will be available next week as places are limited
Tuesday 11th February = Learn together workshop Staying active and sugar =
Booking forms will be available next week as places are limited
Wednesday 12th February- Friday 14th February = Year 6 Robinwood 
Friday 14th February = House Day = Details to follow
Friday 14th February = School Closes
Monday 24th February = School Re-opens 
Tuesday 25th February = Choir performing at the Brindley (Evening) Details to
follow
Thursday 20th March = Rocksteady concert 
Thursday 27th March = Year 5 space camp sleepover. More details to follow 

If you would like a paper copy of these dates please speak to Mrs Pascoe in the office
A copy of the newsletter can now be found in the main entrance opposite the office.



School
Uniform Reminders

We have got the thumbs up from our children on the
new PE kit.

Children must wear Yellow PE top, Plain bottle green
or black top, or our new green PE top with the school

Logo on
NO Branded clothes . Our new school PE top is now

available to purchase from touchline.

Jewellery 
On health and safety grounds the only jewellery permitted is a wrist

watch (digital/analogue) and ear rings. Children must not wear
Smart Watches or devices that can connect to internet, phone or

have games on. Children may wear a simple/basic ‘Fitbit’ or
pedometer. Ear rings must be plain silver or gold stud ear rings only

– children will be required to remove any all other jewellery. 
 Long hair must be tied up  for PE and nail varnish must not be

worn. We have bobbles in school if children forget or if their
bobbles break. 

Bags
The school does not have the room to accommodate
backpacks/rucksacks. Only school bags are allowed.

Children must not wear Smart Watches. They will be taken off them
and stored away in a lock cupboard.



School
Absences 



School

School Holidays can be found on our school website within the tab heading
 ‘Parent information’

Paper copies can also be found in the letter racks outside the main school office.

Term Dates 2024-2025



School



School
Recently, we have noticed
a significant increase in the
number of vehicles parking
in an unsafe manner during
drop-off and pick-up times.

We understand that the
school's location may pose
challenges when it comes
to finding suitable parking
spots. However, we kindly

ask that you remain
mindful and considerate of
others when parking your

vehicles.
We have also been asked

by the Heath business park
not to park on Heath

boulevard as they are
unable to get big vehicles

down/ up the road.

Parking Reminders


